Susan Kernes

I reside in Seattle and frequently harvest clams, oysters and mussels in season. I strenuously object
to ANY planned use of the pesticide imidacloprid to control burrowing shrimp on commercial
shellfish beds in Willapa Bay and Grays Harbor. I rely on our pristine waters and shoreline not only
for my personal use, but for the crustaceans and other nearshore clams, oysters and mussels that live
along the shore and shallow waters. Simply put, any application of pesticides, no matter how benign
the claims, is completely unacceptable. Thank you for considering my objection.



